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TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY
CH ATTANOOGA, TENNESSEE 374ol

400 Chestnut Street Tower II

April 14, 1983
,

,

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Attention: Ms. E. Adensam, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 4
Division of Licensing

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Ms. Adensam:

In the Matter of ) Docket No. 50-327
Tennessee 'Jalley Authority ) 328

In accordance with 10 CFR part 50.71(e) we are providing you with an
updated Sequoyah Nuclear Plant Final Safety Analysis Report (FSAR). At
your request we are enclosing 13 copies (copy Nos. 86-98). The document is
intended to give a complete and accu: ate description of the as constructed
Sequoyah Nuclear Plant. Future facility changes will be submitted as
necessary at intervals not to exceed one year.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please get in touch with
R. H. Shell at FTS 858-2688.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

, .

L. M. Mills, ager
Nuclear Licensing

Sworngcj d subsc bed b, ore me
this iy ay o 1983
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Enclosures (13) / -/3
,cc: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Region II
Attn: Mr. James P. 0'Reilly Administrator
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30303
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